
 
 

April 27, 2022 

 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations,    Committee on Appropriations, 

U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for an affordable housing project in fiscal year 2023. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is City of San Antonio Westside Development Corporation DBA 

Prosper West, located at 630 S.W. 41st Street San Antonio, TX 78237. The funding would be 

used to acquire homes on the Westside of San Antonio, TX that are chronically vacant, 

abandoned, or otherwise in a dilapidated condition, and rehabilitated to modern standards of 

construction quality and sustainability while also improving their aesthetic contribution to the 

neighborhood. After a home has been rehabbed, it will be sold to a household that earns 80% or 

less of the Area Median Income (AMI), thus presenting an opportunity for homeownership that 

would normally be out of reach for many on the Westside of San Antonio. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Joaquin Castro  

Member of Congress 

 


